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Welcome Visitors!! 
Thank you choosing to worship with us today!  As our ushers are 

greeting each of you, they will hand you a visitor card. Please take a 

moment to complete this with a prayer request or need we can pray 

for.  We will collect those during the service and please come meet 

Pastor Roye in the foyer after service! 

Sunday School                               10:00 AM 

Sunday Morning Service                  11:00 AM 

Sunday Evening Service                            5:30 PM 

Wednesday Service                             6:30 PM 

 

Pastor’s Pen 
 The people of God are asked to give on many occasions.  The country 

we live in is a generous nation, to which I credit the people of God.  There is a 

much more valuable commodity we can give than the monetary gift.  This is 

prayer.  Preachers, missionaries & ministry leaders all ask of a simple gift 

that costs you nothing.  Give the gift of prayer for those in need.  A preacher 

recently said to me, “Prayer is worth more than money.” What could God do 

with praying people? Let us band together and see what great and might 

things God has in store for His people! 

Monthly Missions Highlight 
The Sang’s have been sent out of Corinth Baptist Church, 

Pastor Dr. Don Richard, and Macedonia World Baptist Missions. The 
Lord has now allowed them to serve in Kenya, during which time they 
have started Lifeway Church, LIFEWAY Academy, Upway Academy and 
Gateway Academy. The Sang’s now have 78 members in their church 
and 450 Pupils in their Christian schools.   I encourage each of you to 
go to www.thesangfamily.com and watch their ministry video to learn 
more about their ministry!  Please join me in praying for the Sang’s 
and the needs of their ministry.   

http://www.thesangfamily.com/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Happy Birthday 
Darryl Kidd-March 4th     Billy Miles-March 17th  
Martha Kroeger-March 6th    Christy Howard-March 27th  
Calia Roussaw-March 13th    Millie Godfrey-March 29th  

Nursery Schedule 

March 19th- Morning 
JoJo Kidd 
Barbara Mauldin 

Today – Morning 
Ashley Daniel 
Patricia Rankhorn 
 

March 19th - Evening 
Heather Roye 

Today - Evening 
Jeanne Wells 

Upcoming Events 
Choir Practice Today at 4PM 

 
Ladies Bible Study Thursday March 23rd 6:30PM in the Fellowship Hall 

 
Join us for a special Wednesday Bible Study with special guest Daniel Sparks, Missionary 

to Chile with Vision Baptist Missions.  Bro. Sparks & his family will be leaving the 
following morning to go to the Mission field.  Let’s be a blessing to this family on the eve 

of their departure in serving the Lord in Chile! 
 

Candy donations needed for our Heaven’s Treasures Easter Celebration.  Please bring 
any individually wrapped candy to the church foyer in the designated basket.  Thank you! 

 

 
 

Georgia Youth Fellowship March 18
th

 with Dr. Thomas Satterfield                                                      

Hosted by Macedonia World Baptist Missions in Hoschton, GA.          

We will be leaving the church at 12PM that Saturday.                                                 
  

 

 

Upcoming Events                                                                                                          
                      Join us for fun lessons about New Testament Bible characters,           

        games & snacks!  Invite your friends!                                                                                    
                                                           6:30PM Wednesday! 

 
 

 
 
 

Happy Anniversary 
Billy & Reba Miles-March 13th  

Buddy & Peggy Poss-March 29th   

Would you like to help with our summer VBS?  Please see Sis. Heather if you 
would like to volunteer.  You can also help us by providing some of these items 

for crafts during VBS this summer: 
Paper egg cartons  10 3/4oz. soup cans 32oz. deli container 
Small pizza boxes  paper towel tubes                w/lid 


